A Meeting of the Clare Bridge Club management committee took place
on Friday July 28th 2023.

( kindly hosted by John & Elizabeth Hooper)

Before the meeting all members expressed regret that Jayne had resigned, stated their appreciation
of all the hard work she had performed for the club and wished her well for the future.

1. The minutes of the last meeting were agreed and signed.

2. Matters arising. It was agreed that the table fee for FTF bridge at Clare should remain at £2.

3. Robson Nov. 2", Assington Village hall is booked noon to 6 p.m. (and the choir has kindly
agreed not to arrive before 6 p.m.)

Alison Mason will attend 12 noon to 5 p.m.
Bridge 2-3.30 p.m. Tea. Bridge 4-5.30 p.m.
Cost = £40 per head with a £5 reduction for Clare members.

Details of tea to be confirmed at our next meeting. JCS to ask Robson for his
preferences( Vegan & gluten free).....( Avocado he says)

4. New Year party Agreed for tea party at Lavenham on Friday December 15th.(+bridge)
5. Equipment: It was agreed to purchase 4 more tables.
6. Benefits of membership. ( Fee=£5 from next January.)

a) Invitation to all social events.

b) Reduction(£5) in cost at Robson events

c) Club compliance with EBU rules.

7. Addition to the present committee: names of several suitable candidates were discussed and
Nick will discuss the prospect with one of these.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 12.30 p.m.

Date of next meeting 29/9/23.
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